
 

 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

DRAFT IDP AND DRAFT BUDGET FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS 

  

 

Community members are hereby informed that Ngwathe Local 

Municipality will be tabling the draft 2020/2021 IDP and MTREF Draft Budget 

2020/21, 2021/22 and 2022/23 on Thursday the 07 May 2020 in line with the 

Municipal Systems Act as well as Municipal Finance Management Act 

respectively. 

 

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic regulations published by the National 

Government, Ngwathe Local Municipality will not hold public participation 

meetings as usual but instead, community members are requested to 

submit their written comments and inputs to the municipal offices in Head 

Office, Parys, P.O Box 359, Parys, 9585 or the following e-mail addresses, 

 

Office of the Municipal Manager  Office of the CFO 

puseletso@ngwathe.co.za    cfoadmin@ngwathe.co.za   

 

The draft 2020/2021 IDP and MTREF Draft Budget 2020/21, 2021/22 and 

2022/23 as tabled to Council shall be accessed from our 

www.ngwathe.fs.gov.za with effect from Friday 08 May 2020. 

 

Closing date for the submissions of the public comments and inputs is 

Friday the 29 May 2020 at 12H00. 

 
 

TRUSTING YOU FIND THE ABOVE IN ORDER.  

 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………. 

BW KANNEMEYER 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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